October 7, 1954

Mr. William S. Marshall
Regional Administrator

Securities and Exchange Commission
Washington 25, D. C,

Dear Bill:

The Commaission has directed that
the Washington Regional Office should assume
responsibility for Regulation A and A-M cases
filed in your office on and after October 11, 1954,
in accordance with the memorandum of ""Revised
Procedure for Administration of Regulation A and
A -M'" adopted by the Commission on June 15,
1954, This responsibility is delegated to your
office with the understanding that for the time
being accounting matters will be submitted to the
Division of Corporation Finance for revigw.

Copies of the minute of the Commission
will be sent you.

Sincerely yours,

Edward T. Tait
Executive Assistant

to the Chairman
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